
 
  Association of Secondary Teachers, Ireland 

 
is seeking applications for the following position: 

 

• Executive Officer: Industrial Relations 
 

The ASTI is a trade union representing over 18,800 second-level teachers in 
Ireland. 
 
The above position is based at ASTI’s Head Office in Dublin and will involve work 
throughout the country. 
 
Applicants should have an appropriate third-level qualification. Relevant 
knowledge of and experience in trade union activities and/or in second-level 
education would be an advantage. 
 
Job description and application form are available at www.asti.ie 
 
Application forms should be submitted to  
Saoirse Kennedy Kelly, Byrne Wallace Solicitors, 88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2  
or SKennedyKelly@byrnewallace.com 
 
Closing date for applications is Friday 20th September 2024. 
 

ASTI is an equal opportunities employer 
 
 
 

Only applicants selected for interview will be contacted. 
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